
Transition 

 

We understand that change can be difficult for some 

children, especially those with Special Educational 

Needs (SEN) and so at St George’s we offer a high 

level of support during transition.  Each class 

experiences three days of transition to their new class 

during the summer term, where they can get to know 

their new environment and the new staff they will be 

working with. 

Some children, identified by school as needing more 

support, will have the opportunity to visit their new 

class on more occasions with a member of support 

staff. 

Children moving to High School also experience 

transition days and staff work closely with High School 

staff to pass on information regarding individual 

children.  


